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Residents along Sherry Avenue notified of interruption of service and precautionary 
boil water notice beginning June 28, 2023 

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.– The City of Winter Springs is notifying several residents along Sherry Avenue of 
an interruption of service and precautionary boil water notice beginning June 28. 

The service interruption and subsequent boil water notice are so crews can repair a valve leak in the area. 

Crews will temporarily shut off the water supply to the affected area from 12:00 a.m. to 4:00 a.m. while they 
make the necessary repairs. 

This precautionary measure will impact a total of 13 homes between 205-233 on Sherry Avenue, and 
residents should follow these precautions until further notice: 

1. Boil water intended for consumption: It is recommended to bring water to a rolling boil for at least one
minute before using it for drinking, cooking, making ice, brushing teeth, or any other activity that
involves consuming water.

2. Use boiled or bottled water: Please use boiled water or commercially bottled water for all food
preparation, including washing fruits and vegetables, and making beverages such as coffee and tea.

The City of Winter Springs profoundly regrets any inconvenience caused by this precautionary boil water 
notice and assures residents that every effort is being made to resolve the situation promptly. The safety and 
well-being of our customers remain our top priority. 

For more information and updates, visit www. winterspringsfl.org/boilwaternotice or call Winter Springs 
Utilities at 407-327-1800 or after-hours service at 407-327-2669.  
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